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Public Comment
Auburn Dam Project
Deadline: 11/20/08 by 12 noon

From: Michael Kisko <novaksIr@yahoo.com>
To: _ <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
| Date: Wednesday, November 19, 2008 1:37 PM
| Subject: Don't revoke Auburn Dam water rights

Please be sensible and keep our options open. We are undoubtedly going to need more water storage in
the future to support the continuing population growth in California as well as the agicultural bounty that we
produce. Also, flood protection on the American River is essential to the protection of the Sacramento
area since we don't have bypasses on the American River like we do on the Sacramento River. Even with
the emergency spillway addition at Folsom Dam which will help to preserve the dam in a catastrophic flood
event, such a maximum flow release would have a great potential to burst levees downstream and flood a
large portion of Sacramento. | would like to avoid such an event while providing the increased water
supply so necessary for the future of this state!

Mike Kisko
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